From: Rebecca Ruidl [mailto:rruidl@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 11:29 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mc Chesney, Elizabeth
Subject: Re: Official City Travel Disclosure February 2018

Hi Steve,

This email is to disclose that I attended the ECSTEM conference in Anaheim, California on February 1st -February 3rd in an official capacity. I arrived in Anaheim late night February 1st and visited the museums on February 2nd. I attended a special panel on Friday night--February 2nd and sessions began on February 3rd.  The Chicago Public Library Foundation paid for my airfare to and from the conference, my conference registration fee and my hotel room during my stay.

 

While at the conference I had the opportunity to visits some Children’s Museums, attend several sessions, and also visit the expo hall where several vendors of children’s educational toys and programs had items on display and information on the products. 

Listed below are all the museums and sessions I attended from Friday (February 2nd) through Saturday afternoon (February 3rd). 

           Pretend City Children’s Museum

           Discovery Cube Orange County

           Special Event—Friday Evening Panel of Experts

           Opening Address and Keynote Speaker Dr. Julia Greer

           Your Trash is My Treasure: Implementing STEM Through Recyclables

           Young Innovators: Maker Spaces as Provocations for Learning

           Engaging Young Minds in STEM Learning with Nature

Thank you,

Becca Ruidl

Becca Ruidl |STEAM Team Early Learning Manager 
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